
 From: OJ Messina, Head Coach 
 RE:  Sectional Speedo Championship 

 _____________________ will participate in the Sectional Speedo Championship hosted by Aggie Swim 
 Club at Texas A&M University, March 2-5, 2023. 

 Competition begins on Thursday morning and concludes on Sunday evening. Athletes will arrive for their 
 meet check in and warm up on Wednesday afternoon (March 1).  Additional meet information can be 
 viewed at www.usaswimming.org. 

 For additional information you may also contact me by phone or email per the information listed below. 

 OJ Messina 
 225.769.4323 
 oj@crawfishaquatics.com 

 7150 Bluebonnet Blvd, Baton Rouge, 70810    225.769.4323   ww.crawfishaquatics.com 


